THE BANK OF BAKER

Your Full Service Bank Since 1924

www.bankofbaker.com

January 22, 2024

Dear Valued Customer,

We are very excited to announce our new and improved process for teller transactions at The Bank of Baker. Effective January 23, 2024, your friendly tellers will be using a new system to process your deposits and withdrawals.

You will benefit from the new and improved system in many ways, but one worth mentioning is that the 2:00 p.m. cut off time for the day's business will no longer be in effect. That time is being changed to 5:00 p.m. MST. This means that any transactions that occur up until 5:00 p.m. will be part of that day's business.

There are no changes to the bank hours, so our lobby is still open until 4:00 p.m., and the drive thru window until 5:00 p.m.

If you have questions, please don't hesitate to call (406)778-3382, or request support through your Bank of Baker Mobile Banking App. Our employees are ready to assist you.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve you in all aspects of your banking needs.

Sincerely,

Shawn Wiseman

Chief Operating Officer

A hour Wiseman

The Bank of Baker

Member FDIC

Phone: 406-778-3382

Fax: 406-778-3385

Email: information@bankofbaker.com

